
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
September 19, 2016 
 
As the investigations into this weekend’s bombings in New York and New Jersey unfold, along with 
the stabbing rampage in Minnesota, all of which are very active investigations, we’d like to take this 
opportunity to remind all citizens to notify law enforcement immediately if you see any suspicious 
packages, people or activity. 
 
Vigilance and a willingness to call law enforcement continue to be the best defense we have against 
these acts of violence and terror. IF YOU SEE SOMETHING, SAY SOMETHING. 
 
If you see someone acting suspiciously in a public place or at an event, if you can get the attention of 
an officer do so. Otherwise, call police at 9-1-1 if you think it is an emergency. 
 
You can go online to IWATCHJAX.COM – this is a community awareness program that educates, 
and provides a way for people to share information with law enforcement and make a report about 
something that isn’t an emergency, but is troubling or of concern. You can also call 888-908-5368 to 
make a non-emergency report about suspicious behavior or activity. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mike Williams, Sheriff 
 
 
 
 
   


